
 

 

25th April 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

‘Take a Look’ Tuesday 
 

Earlier this academic year we introduced a termly event called ‘Take a Look Tuesday’ for 

parents of children in Years 1-6. This term it will take place on Tuesday 23rd May for Years 

1, 3 & 5. Due to other events taking place that day, Years 2,4 & 6 will have their ‘Take a Look’ 

day on Thursday 25th May. 

 

This will be an opportunity for parents and carers to spend time in their child’s class at the start 

of the school day looking at the work that they have been doing this term. 

 

On the morning parents are to go into the classroom with their child through the usual gate at 

the usual time, and a tannoy announcement will be made at 9:00am asking parents to leave 

via the main entrance. If you have more than one child in school you are welcome to move 

between classes as needed.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 


